
 

      We would like to thank our PPG volunteers who        

helped towards the successful running of  our  spring 

covid booster clinic held on Thursday 25th April 2024. 

Our next clinic will be held on Wednesday 15th May from 2.00pm—4.00pm.  

Those eligible are the over 75 years, patients in care homes and patients that 

are severely immunosuppressed.  Call the surgery to book, alternatively we 

are accepting walk-ins. 

Covid Clinic 

 

May 2024 

Longfield Medical Centre 

Newsletter   

Our next Staff training shutdown will be Wednesday  15th May 2024, with the 
exception of the covid clinic only. 

New Phlebotomist Room 
 

The surgery is pleased to inform patients that we have created a new      

phlebotomy room and will be employing another HCA to increase appoint-

ments.    

Chronic Diseases Annual reviews 
 
Can we please remind our patients that should you receive an      
invite for an annual review, it is important that you take this up so 
we can help to keep your health and medication under control. 


